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Evans Mack,Diane 

From: Servheen,Gregg 

Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2005 5:17 PM 

To: Michael I Goldstein; Harriet Allen; Rust,Steve 

Cc: Evans Mack,Diane; Beals,Jon; Dixon,Rita; Musil,David 

Subject: IDTWS, NWSS, NWSTWS meeting change of dates 

All, 

Sorry but I jumped the gun a bit. 

We have scheduled the Grove Hotel in Boise for March 6-8, 2006. This means the meeting will be at the end of a 
weekend. Hopefully that will be more attractive to travelers who might want to partake of Boise's and Idaho's charms over 
a weekend. 

So erase, ignore, deleted, nuke the dates of March 8-10 from your messages and memories. 

Thanks for your patience. 

Gregg Servheen 
Wildlife Program Coordinator 
Idaho Department of Fish and Game 
PO Box 25 
Boise, ID 83707 
gservheen@idfg. idaho. gov 
208-287-2713 
208-871-7712 (cell) 
208-334-2114 (FAX) 

6/30/2005 


